


[ appreciate the opportunity to provide this information as part of our commitment to protect
the safety and security of all Utahns and look forward to the continuation of meaningful communication
between the NRC and Utah through the efforts of Mr. Anderson and your regional state liaison officer.

Sincerely,

@A@QM‘\‘“—

Gary R. Herbert
Govemnor

cc: AlanM h n, Exec. Director, Utah . )
Scott T. Anderson, Director, Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control
William A. Maier, Regional State Liaison Officer, USNRC, Re~*on IV
Paul Michalak, Chief, Fe ,& |7 al Liaison wranch, US. .. _






